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April 21, 2020 
 
TO:    Governor Josie Prokop 
  Lions District OH-3 
 
FROM: Lion Ada Ahrens 
  Ohio Lions Building Trustee, OH-3 
 
I was not able to attend the last meeting of the Building Trustees but the report 
from the meeting is as follows: 
 

• All spaces leased and all rent paid current. 
 

• The building is in good shape, there are no major problems. 
 

• The Trustees have been investigating installing some new windows due to 
the fact that they are the original windows and some are leaking and no 
longer efficient.  As of the last report we have selected a contractor to 
install those windows. 

 
It has been my privilege to serve as the representative from District OH-3 for the 
past 3+ years and I have enjoyed getting to know some new members of Lions 
Clubs International from around the State.  I hope I have contributed something 
to this group.  The building is in good hands because of the leadership of this 
committee, they are a group of very dedicated Lions.  I know my successor will 
continue to represent our District on this very important committee. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 



      Lion Ada M. Ahrens    


